
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 
 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Scoop for June 2020  from… 

 

COVID-19 related schedule changes: 
 

All general meetings are currently on hold.   

 

Board meetings are currently being held at the maintenance shed observing social distancing protocols.  

Next board meeting is Monday June 8
th

 at 5:30pm. 

 

Notification will be made via email and/or newsletter as to when/where we will resume general 

meetings.  When we do, officer elections will be held.  Until then current officers will remain in their 

positions. 

 

The Landowners Picnic is still tentatively scheduled for August 16
th

.  More info to come as we get 

closer. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Trail Conditions 
 

All Washburn County ATV trails will officially open Friday morning, May 22nd.  This marks the end of 

our spring closure as county ordinances set Memorial Weekend as the trail opener. 

 

Trail conditions will be variable and riders may encounter wet conditions and soft trails in some areas.   

Please tread lightly and PLEASE stay on the designated trail surface. 

 

The Wild River Trail between Spooner and Trego is closed due to railroad re-construction operations. 

There is a detour around the construction project that is currently ongoing, adjacent to the Wild River 

Trail, between Spooner and Trego. 

 

Detour signs will be in place for the Friday a.m. May 22 ATV trail opener. 

 

 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 

Officers: 

President: Rick Fetkenheuer 

Vice Pres: Jim Heim 

Secretary: Rob Adler 

Treasurer: Gwen Welter 

 

Board of Directors: 
Randy King 

Garrit Van Pykeren 

Jim Dienstl 

Jim Dohm 

Jim Becker 

Jim McDowall 

Doug Bruner 

Jeff Wensel 

Shari Fetkenheuer 

 

AWSC Director:  
Rick Fetkenheuer 

 

AWSC Rep:  
    Randy King 

 

WATVA Rep: 
Jim McDowall 

 

Trail Boss:  
Jim Dienstl, Randy King 

 

Sunshine:  
     

 

Membership:  
Jim McDowall 

 

Fundraising Chair:  
Vacant 

 

PR Chair:  
John Zavodnick 

 

Activities:  
Diane Voight 

 

 

2020-21 Club Membership 
 

This is our first membership renewal since our membership year changed to 

be 7/1 thru 6/30, keeping in sync with the AWSC membership year.  From 

now on, we will be sending out our renewals at this time of the year.  The 

one for this year should arrive soon.  

 

Please be prompt with your remittance so that you will not experience a gap 

in your AWSC membership which also expires on June 30. 

 

Contact membership chair Jim McDowall  715-635-5186 if you have any 

questions regarding membership. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Summer Makeover on Tractor 

 

 
 

Pictured are Jim McDowall, Ron Fetkenuer, Doug Brunnner and Jim Becker 

switching from Soucy Tracks to tires for the summer grading season.  Photo 

taken by Rick Fetkenheur behind the controls of the skid steer. 


